
Grace upon grace.  

Esther 4:14.

A
mong the many letters and notes the Pension Boards receives 
from recipients of gifts made possible by contributions to the 
Christmas Fund were these words from a  retired clergywoman 

in Kentucky: 

“Each year in the face of your unwavering faithfulness it becomes 
harder to know how to thank you!  In such an unpredictable time 
with not only aging, but Covid and violent world events, faithful-
ness and something I can count on that brings concrete relief to 
ease the burden is a blessing.   

“You have stood by me and given me financial help when I needed 
it. It has allowed me to live in a sustainable way where I, too, can 
show the faithfulness of God to my neighbor and the world. Thank 
you from the heart!” 

Last year, because of your gifts, the Christmas Fund provided over $1.3 
million in pension and health benefits supplementation, emergency 
grants, and thank-you checks to retired servants of the church and 
their families. Every cent of that money came from the pockets of 
people like you.  Please give as generously as you are able this year! 

“You Have Stood by Me”

Grace upon grace.  
From his fullness we have all received, grace upon grace.

(John 1:16)

Monthly pension supplementation for 218 retired clergy and lay employees ($1,042,726) 

Health benefits supplementation for 86 retired clergy and lay employees ($181,389) 

Emergency grants for 55 individuals and families ($138,022) 

Christmas “Thank You” gift checks to 479 retired clergy and lay employees ($278,500) 

In 2022, gifts to the Christmas Fund enabled:
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The Christmas Fund 
For the Veterans of the Cross and the Emergency Fund 

Give online at www.christmasfund.org.


